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Subject: Commission plan for resulting of residential areas

From: Ruth Wollin  
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 7:38 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Commission plan for resulting of residential areas 

Please do not allow high rise multiple dwelling buildings in single family dwelling residential areas. It will 
change the neighborhood environment completely.  
Thank you, 
Ruth Wollin 
1909 Ivywood dr 
Sent from Gmail Mobile 


